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JOG-A-THON RESULTS 

     First of all we want to thank each of you, students and 
parents/guardians, friends, business partners, that have 
helped to make this 16th annual Jog-A-Thon a success.  
We couldn’t do it without you and the hard work of our 
students. 
     The Jog-A-Thon Awards Assembly is scheduled for 
Friday, November 7th, at 1:00 PM.  You are welcomed to 
join us in the gym as each child receives the prize they 
have earned. 
     Students ( a boy and girl or more in case of ties) who 
earned a ‘Most Laps Ran’ T-shirt from each grade are: 
 
Kgtn:         Zachary Tindal (16) 
          Whitney Harris (12) 
 
1st Grade:    Alesha Brown (15),  
         Ethan Schaefer (16) 
 
2nd Grade:   Katie McKinney (17),  
         Dylan Rondeau (22) 
 
3rd Grade:    Kaymbree Becker (22),  
          Emma Thomas (22),           
          Jonas Beachy (23) 
 
4th Grade:    Destiny Newell (21),  
          Mitchell Polster (22) 
 
5th Grade:    Karissa Grier (20),  
         Taylor Skaggs (20),  
         Alec Robertson (33) 
 
     Congratulations Alec on tying Ryan Van Cleave for the 
most laps ran since we started the Jog-A-Thon - 33 laps 
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   Dave Fuller, Principal        
   Paula Biles, Office Mgr. 
   Julie Rauch, Office Clerk 
                                476-2802 

   
 
  
  
Nov.    2   Daylight Saving 
            Time Ends  
 
            4   PTO Mtg. @2:30 
 
            5   Limo Ride to Jog A Thon 
 
 6   Hamburger Feed  
 
 7   Jog-A-Thon Award Assembly 
 
          10   Staff Dev. - NO CLASSES 
 
          11   Veteran’s Day-NO SCHOOL 
           
          19   Thanksgiving Luncheon 
            Lifetouch Retakes - Lib. 
       Aquarium Outreach Assembly 
 
          24   Clogston’s Class Field Trip 
 
          26   Clerical Day - NO CLASSES 
 
          27   Thanksgiving Day - NO    
       SCHOOL 
 
          28   Vacation Day - NO SCHOOL 
 
   Dec.  1   Clerical Day - NO CLASSES    
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Jog-A-Thon Continued 
     Those earning a limo ride to McDonald’s for bringing in  
$100.00 or more are: 
 
Kgtn.           Raymond Byrd, Whitney Harris, Anthony    
        Macaluso, JD Dean, 
 
1st Grade:   Fabio Guerrero, Taeler Hamlin, Cameron    
        McColloch, Natalia Pate, Corrine Porter,  
        Matthew Rush, Brenna Bare, Isaiah Cham-     
        bless, Curtis Humphrey, Annika Sellke,   
        Hailee Campbell 
 
2nd Grade:   David Countiss, Jasmine Mustafa, Megan    
         Porter, Kami Keith, Grace Kidd, Calli Pelkey, 
         Christian Pendleton 
 
3rd Grade:   Kaymbree Becker, Vincent DiMatteo, Melina 
         Field, Victoria Fuqua, Abigail Huff, Bobbie    
         Rideout, Gigi Strangis, Sierra Westling,  
         Hunter Kennedy 
       
4th Grade:    Chad Countiss, Sam Fox, Alyssa Kennedy, 
         Megan Sheely, Makayla Mustafa, Amelia    
         Porter, Ryan McColloch 
 
5th Grade:    Kyle Benson, Anna DiMatteo, Jessica   
         Montrezza, Lorrie Rilveria, Alec Robertson,   
         Jeremy Haun 
     Congratulations to all of you!  Even though we didn’t 
make our goal, you all did an awesome job. 
 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

     In the event of adverse weather conditions, please 
tune into Radio Stations KRWQ, KAJO, KLDR, or KBOY 
or TV Stations KOBI (Channel 5), KDRV (Channel 12), or 
KTVL (Channel 10) or the Three Rivers School District 
Web page for information on school bus schedules. 
     Sometimes weather conditions leave some roads 
blocked of unsafe to travel, but school is still being held.  
Under these circumstances “straight line routes” will be 
run.   This is the information you will get on the web page 
or radio/TV stations.  Remember that Jerome Prairie is in 
the Hidden Valley Area. 
     When straight line routes are run the roads affected 
are listed below. 
     If you live on one of the roads the buses cannot travel, 
you may bring your child to the nearest intersection or the 
main road traveled.  This will also be the stop for the af-
ternoon drop off. 
 
Route:  Street Name: 
 
B13  All Roads will be traveled 
 
B14  Midway (south of Jerome Prairie Rd.),  
              Sleepy Hollow Lp., Carrollwood Dr., Neill 
  Rd. (Bring to Redwood Hwy.) 
 
B15  All Roads will be traveled 
 
B16  Riverbanks Rd., Marcy Lp.,  Dutcher Crk., 
  Dutchy Way, Limpy Crk. 
 
B17  Slate Crk. Rd., Round Prairie, Minnow  
  Ln., Firview 
 
OPTIONS: 
1. School may be delayed two hours. 
2. School may be closed for the entire day. 
3. We may operate on a limited bus route as described 

above. TARDY 

    We are having some real problems about students not 
coming to school on time.  School starts at 7:40 AM.  If 
you child arrives at school later than this time he needs to 
come to the office to get a tardy slip.  And you need to 
know that a tardy slip will count against their perfect atten-
dance. 
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NO SCHOOL ON….. 
 Nov. 10 - Monday 
 Nov. 11 - Tuesday 
 Nov. 26 -  Wednesday 
 Nov. 27 - Thursday 
 Nov. 28 - Friday 

THANKSGIVING LUNCHEON 

     The Thanksgiving Luncheon will be served on Wed., 
November 19th.  The luncheon will begin with the kinder-
garten class at 10:30 AM. 
     We invite you to join your child/children for this special 
meal.  The cost for the lunch is $3.00 per adult, the cost 
for preschoolers is $2.05, and JP students is $1.80.  If 
you plan on writing a check for yourself and for your child 
who attends Jerome Prairie, you must write two separate 
checks so the computer will recognize the distribution of 
the check.  Thank you for your understanding in this mat-
ter. 
     There will be a letter going out later this month to re-
mind you to make your reservation for lunch that day.    
 
 

PARENT REMINDERS 

     Now that we are into the school year, I’d like to remind 
you of some items of importance, 
♦ Please remember to put your child’s name on their 

belongings such as tennis shoes, lunch box, articles 
of clothing, etc. 

♦ If your child is to go home with a friend, we need 
notes from both sets of parents.  This way we know 
that everyone is on the same page. 

♦ If your child normally rides the school bus, but you 
plan on picking him/her up on a particular day, please 
notify the office in writing.  If it’s a last minute decision 
to pick your child up, you must either be here before 
school is out, 1:55 PM, or call the office, 476-2802, 
before school is out. 

♦ If you are here to visit your child’s classroom, to have 
lunch with your child, or to be on campus, please 
check in at the office first.  There are “Visitor” tags 
that you need to pick up and fasten to your clothing 
while here and return when you leave. 

♦ Please keep us up to date with any changes in phone 
numbers.  This is crucial in case of an emergency. 

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME ENDS 

     Daylight Saving Time Ends on November 2nd.  Please 
remember to set your clocks back one hour. 
 
 
 

PICTURE RETAKES 

     Picture retakes will be taken on Wed., Nov. 19th.  
It will be set up in the school library first thing in the 
morning.  If you would like your child’s picture taken 
again, please be sure to send their pictures back 
with them.   
     If your child was absent that day, there should be 
an envelope to fill out and put your check in. 
 
 

AQUARIUM OUTREACH ASSEMBLY 

     On Wednesday, Nov. 19th, the Oregon 
Coast Aquarium will be having an assembly in 
our gym on marine mammals. 


